
 

JANUARY CENTENNIAL KICK-OFF AT 
THE UTAH STATE CAPITOL 

RSVP for the  

Centennial 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We invite you to join the Wasatch Mountain Club as we kick off our Centennial year.  The 

Governor’s office will present a Congratulatory State Proclamation to the WMC.  Hors 

d’oeuvres will be served, and WMC commemorative items will be available on-site in 

exchange for donations to the WMC Centennial Scholarship Endowment. 

Date/Time:  January 27, 2020; 3:30-5:30 p.m. 

Place:  Capitol Rotunda, located on the second floor of the Utah State Capitol main building. 

Enter through the east doors. 

Dress code:  Business casual 

RSVP:  Please RSVP to January.Event@wasatchmountainclub.org so we can plan accordingly.  

Parking and Transportation:  Due to the Utah legislative session, parking will be at a 

premium.  Please consider carpooling or taking UTA bus 200 to the capitol. Parking is 

available in the public lots on the east side of the Capitol Complex. Refer to maps of Capitol 

Hill through the following link: https://utahstatecapitol.utah.gov/visitors-tours/maps.  
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